o4 Third Global Symposium
J ® on Health Systems Research

)ﬁ Science and practice of people-centred health systems
@ Cape Town - 30 September - 3 October 2014

Call for films

Have you made a film on people-centred health systems? If so, we can offer you a platform for
your film to be viewed and discussed during a facilitated session at the Third Global Symposium
on Health Systems Research to be held from 30 September to 3 October 2014 in Cape Town,
South Africa.

We are looking for original films that innovatively share knowledge on the four Symposium
themes:

1. People-centred health systems and how to strengthen systems to promote greater
responsiveness, better health, human rights and social justice;

2. Innovative research approaches and measures for generating systematic and rigorous
knowledge of, and engaging people in action towards, people-centred health systems;

3. Novel strategies for developing the capacities needed to conduct people-centred health
policy and systems research, covering formal teaching programmes and broader
capacity-development initiatives;

4. Original experience of learning communities and knowledge translation platforms
engaged in strengthening health systems.

We will select films based on content, cinematography and ability to convey the message in a
way that supports the theme of health systems strengthening and people-centred health care.

Although it is not a requirement, film-makers are welcome to attend the Symposium film session
at their own cost should their film be selected.

Successful films will be announced in July 2014.

Requirements

Topic People-centred health care and health systems strengthening
Summary 100-word description of the film

Language No restrictions when English subtitles are provided
Duration Maximum 20 minutes

Submission deadline 15 June 2014

Submit through Please use the WeTransfer website (www.wetransfer.com) to

upload your film and send to e-mail address
multimedia.hsr@gmail.com

Make sure to provide your full name, contact details and the title and short description of
the film in the message section!

For more information: multimedia.hsr@gmail.com
We look forward to hearing from you.

The Symposium Secretariat



